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To whom it may concern.

I wish to strongly object to the Aquind Cable project proposed for Milton, Portsmouth. I live in the area affected
by this proposal and consider it to be unsuitable for the inhabitants and the ecology of Portsmouth. Please
change the proposal to ensure no habitat loss nor major disruption to the city.

Yours faithfully

Mildred Middlemiss




